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You may have heard the term Voice over Internet Protocol or VoIP for short), and as everyone
buzzing about how much better than your regular phone service. The only problem is that most
people do not have time to explain what a VoIP system, how it works and why it might be a better
option for you when compared to fixed-line phone.In fact, most VoIP companies includes features
such as caller ID, call waiting, call forwarding and other extras as standard on every phone plan.

It used to be that the VoIP phone system, used primarily in business. In fact, for many businesses,
VoIP systems can significantly reduce hardware, maintenance and total monthly cost for the largest
number of telephone lines. Well it appears that there are many residential VoIP users switching
benefits.

The biggest factor in attracting people to the VoIP calls are lower rates. Some calls are completely
free, but even the calls are for you, for example, some of the most long-distance and international
calls are much cheaper than your local phone company can offer.

Some systems work directly from your PC, allowing you to make PC-to-phone or even a computer-
to-computer calls right from your desktop. However, the typical home user will want a traditional
phone, and not tied to a desktop computer.

The good thing is that there are specially made handsets that work well with VoIP systems. In
addition, you can save even more money by simply using an adapter with a regular phone. This
way, you will pay a minimum amount to get with VoIP calls and can still use your existing phones
throughout your home.

In fact, for many businesses, VoIP systems can significantly reduce hardware, maintenance and
total monthly cost for the largest number of telephone lines. Well it appears that there are many
residential VoIP users switching benefits.

It runs directly through your existing Internet connection, but it will not affect your ability to get
online, so you can be sure you can talk and surf the Internet simultaneously. And since it operates
over the Internet, you can place and receive calls anywhere in the world as long as you have an
Internet connection, even if you are out of town or even country. And the person calling you will not
know the difference, but they are on the phone or when they receive their bill.

VoIP is ideal for households with multiple children, adolescents, or perhaps a home based business
home. In addition, many companies offer low calling plans, you can also enjoy a built-in features to
keep your local phone company will probably charge a fee for the host. In fact, most VoIP
companies includes features such as caller ID, call waiting, call forwarding and other extras as
standard on every phone plan.

If you are interested in saving money on your next phone bill, consider switching to VoIP. Start
today by looking at the various companies that offer VoIP service and compare their plans to see
which is the best offer for your phone needs.
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